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Message from the Association on the occasion of 
superannuation     of       our      respected   colleague    
Shri R.K. Kukreja, Addl. Central P.F. Commissioner 

  

Sir, 
 
  The Officers of EPFO avail this opportunity to 
express their feeling about you. 
 
The Association highly values you as the senior most colleague 
of our fraternity.  During whole of service, you have always 
extended full support to all officers while discharging their 
duties. 
 
Our sincere gratitude for paying heed to our request and 
submitting the NFU report before the date of retirement.  
 
Free from 9 to 5 obligation, superannuation provides even 
larger opportunity to associate to the Association and we, the 
Association look forward for the continued engagement with 
you as a member of the extended E.P.F. Officers family.  
 
The Association wish you, Sir, an active and healthy life and 
seek your blessings and elderly guidance in our future 
endeavours. 
               
Dated : 30th June, 2015 

                                                                     
( Saurabh Swami ) 
Secretary General 

 


